PERGCON

CONSTRUCTION INC.

September 19, 2019

Re: Letter of Reference for Pollard Enterprises Ltd.

To whom it may concern,

Pollard Enterprises completed new roof work and roof replacement work for Percon Construction at the St.
Paschal Baylon Catholic School Addition & Renovation project in North York in 2017. | found James and the
Pollard team to be professional, efficient and flexible with the various changes that occurred.

Pollard provided excellent day to day communication and worked well with all the subtrades on site to
ensure that the roof was constructed in a timely manner.

We were extremely satisfied with Pollard Enterprises Ltd and look forward to working with them again.

Sincerely,
Percon Construction Inc.
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Massimo Perricone
Vice President
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